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CELEBRATE ALL SAINTS!

SPIRIT WEAR
All Spirit Wear orders have been delivered to students’ classrooms. If for
some reason you have not received your order please reach out to us
via email at pto@ascaalbany.org. Also, we have extra Spirit Wear
available for purchase, if you saw something you liked and wanted to
purchase more. Please check out the online store through the QR code
to the right. It will let you know what sizes we have available. 

THANKFUL FOR ASCA

DATES TO REMEMBER
Professional Development Day / No School - 11/5

Spirit Day The Legacy Project - 11/8
Veterans Day / No School - 11/11

Parent Teacher Conferences / ½ days - 11/25 & 11/26
Thanksgiving Break / No School - 11/27 - 11/29

PTO Meeting 12/3

PTO members, keep an eye on your email for more information about our
Thankful for ASCA event. This is when PTO volunteers collect certain items from
the school community to show our appreciation for our great staff. This email is

ONLY sent out through the PTO, so if you’re not already on our distribution list,
and would like to be included, please reach out so we can add you to the list!

pto@ascaalbany.org

All Saints' Day, celebrated on November 1, is a special day in the Catholic Church dedicated to
honoring all saints, known and unknown. This day reminds us of the lives of the holy men and
women who have shown us how to live with faith, hope, and love. It's an opportunity to reflect
on their examples of kindness, courage, and devotion to God, and to ask for their intercession
as we strive to lead lives of virtue. At our school, we encourage students to learn about the
saints and find inspiration in their stories, for they are whom our school is named!

JOIN OUR EMAIL LIST: PTO@ASCAALBANY.ORG


